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Comments 

 

Response 

Please respond to all comments 

1  Consultee 1:  

NHS Professional  

 

Title The title should not be specific about the 
position of the enterocutaneous fistulas as they 
are not only located on the abdominal wall. 

Thank you for your comment.  

 

The Committee considered this comment but 
decided not to change the title of the guidance.   
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